Aug. 19, 2001


Today I spent half a day in the field.  I had to spend some time gathering loose bones from the other trenches to put them in a safer place for next season.


I dug in L6007 for the rest of the time.  Andy actually took another look at the bones now that they're exposed and said it's very possible they're human.  He said it's possible that on the femur a ligament osified which would explain the hook shape on the proximal end.  He said this is possible with older people.  I'd never heard of this before.


I took out some ribs today and will excavate the rest tomorrow.  Tomorrow should be the last day in the field.

